
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

PEDR 

Very truly yours, 

Your usual cooperation to this activity is enjoined. 

In connection, we request for the newly hired teachers and non-teaching 
personnel as blood donors from your district/school on January 5, 2018. In case 
the teacher cannot donate blood, please send representative on his/her 
behalf. 

The Office of the Schools Division of Zamboanga del Norte will host a 
Blood Letting Program dubbed as "Tabang! Kinasingkasing Nga Paglugway so 
Kinabuhi!" in coordination with the Philippine Red Cross Zamboanga del Norte 
Chapter on January 5, 2018, 7:00 am- 3:00pm. 

Dear Sir/ Madam: 

To All District Supervisors 
Zamboanga del Norte 

December 29, 2017 

l\epubht af tbe ~bilippineS' 
Department of Education 

Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula 
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOAil\lGA DEL NORTE 

Di po log City 7100 
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